
 

Pennaeth / Headteacher Mrs Sarah Sutton, BSc

April 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Homeworkfor Years 7, 8 and 9.

It has been wonderful to welcome your child(ren) back into the school building and to see face-

to-face teaching and learning again. However, as our young people return to learning in school

we are awarethatthis is yet another change for them to manage.

To help our learners navigate this transition and in addition to support their wellbeing, wewill

pauseourtraditional style of homeworksetting for Years 7, 8 and 9 whilst they settle back into

schoollife and life in general as the restrictions are beinglifted.

No homeworkwill be set for the first 2 weeks of this term and then compulsory Literacy and

Numeracy homelearning tasks, along with optional Wellbeing tasks will be set. The Literacy

and Numeracytaskswill be set through the Maths and English Class MS Teamsand the

Wellbeing tasks will be set through the form class MS Teams. Ourtraditional homework

timetable will then resume after the May half term.

Our teachers have developed schemesof learning to support the progressionof all of our

learners. We are taking a responsive, rather than recovery approach, to our post lockdown

provision as the engagementof manyofour learners with remote learning has been excellent.

Ourlearners have workedtirelessly at home since January and astherestrictionsarelifting,

we’dlike to encourage them to get outdoors, to enjoy thelighter evenings and to make the

mostof the nicer weather.

Yoursfaithfully,

PEUX.
Mrs Zoe Evans

Assistant Headteacher

 
s * \

* ste: {\, BNE \ aN
> worklife support TS

ae) ActiveMark

: Faison Ureaarionst AAA UK Winner
= Gaga re National Training Awards 2003

arcActif
nd

  

 

 

YsgollEirias, Ffordd Eirias, Bae Colwyn LL297SP YsgolEirias, Eirias Road, Colwyn Bay LL29 7SP

Ff6n/ Teli 01492532025 Ffacs/ Fax: 01492531684 wwweirias.co.uk Ebost/ Email: general@eitias.conwy.sch.uk

Gyfeirier pob gohebiaeth at y Pennaeth - Please addressall communications to the Headteacher 


